Valentine's Day Fundraiser



Dear Middle School Parents,

Once again, the Junior Class Prom Committee is running a Valentine's Day Fundraiser to help raise money for the Upper School prom. Money raised helps to defray the cost of the prom for all students attending.

This year, students and parents may purchase construction paper hearts on which is written a personalized message to the recipient. The choices are as follows:

pink heart with small piece of candy attached red heart with lollipop attached purple heart with Hershey bar attached

\$1.50 \$2.00

We will be delivering the hearts on Thursday, February 12, 2015 to students' lockers. If you would like to send hearts to your child(ren) or your child(ren)'s friends (GRADES'6 THROUGH 8 ONLY), please fill out this form and place it in an envelope with payment (Cash or checks made out to "LCDS"). Please use the reverse of this form if necessary.

Order#	Student Name	Grade	Pink (\$1.00)	Red (\$1.50)	Purple (\$2.00)	Total
EXAMPLE						
#0	Susan Smith	8	2		2	\$6.00
Note			Dear	Susie,		
(written on	Have a	wonderful			Grandpa Smith	
heart)			,	T	- · · •	
#I						
Note:						
		T		T		
#2						
Note:						
		T	1	T		
#3						
Note:						
11.4		I	1	T		
#4						
NI 4						
Note:						
#5						
#3						
Note:						
inote:						
ORDER						
TOTAL						

Please return order to: **Rob Umble Lancaster Country Day School** 725 Hamilton Road Lancaster, PA 17603